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SR 688 (Walsingham Road) Repaving from SR 699 (Gulf Boulevard) to Indian Rocks
Road/Oakhurst Road 441654-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Repaving/Median

Modifications
Phase Design
Limits from SR 699

(Gulf Boulevard)
to Indian Rocks
Road/Oakhurst
Road

Length 1.2 Miles
City Largo
County Pinellas
Road SR 688

Walsingham Rd
Design Cost $1.03M

Contact Information
Design Manager
Anh-Thu Nguyen, PE
813-975-6197
Anh-Thu.Nguyen@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
PUBLIC MEETING TODAY:
Tuesday, November 19, 2024, from 4:30 p.m. to 6 p.m.

The public is invited to attend and participate in the public
meeting for the upcoming SR 688 access modifications.

In-Person Meeting: Attend the public meeting in person anytime
on Tuesday, November 19, 2024, from4:30 p.m. to 6 p.m. at the
Holiday Inn & Suites Harbourside, 401 2nd Street, Indian Rocks
Beach, Florida 33785. Attendees will receive project information,
view project displays, and have the opportunity to submit comments
and speak with the project team.

This project will repave SR 688 (Walsingham Road) from SR 699
(Gulf Boulevard) to the east of Indian Rocks Road/Oakhurst Road in
Pinellas County.

Additional improvements include upgrading ADA facilities, modify
turning movements, minor drainage modifications, signalization,
signing and pavement markings, and lighting.

This project is currently in the design phase. Construction
is anticipated to begin in fall 2026.
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